Church Decorating for Christmas

We will be decorating the church with foliage on Saturday 17th December from 10.00 a.m. All helpers will be welcome, both old and new. Any donations of greenery, please either leave in church or telephone Raye Twiney on 726330 for collection.

Flowers will be put in the displays during the week.

thank you

Raye

